
To parents  

Seasonal Influenza Vaccination School Outreach 

 

King George V School is pleased to announce our participation in the Seasonal Influenza 
Vaccination Program organized by the Department of Health. The immunization team from 
VacC Medical will be providing free flu vaccinations at school on Monday, 24 March 2025. 

If you would like your child to participate in this program, please complete, print, and sign 
the two enclosed forms and return them to the school reception by Thursday, 20 February 
2025. A limited number of printed forms are also available at the school reception for 
students to collect. 

Please note that late applications will not be accepted, as all forms will be forwarded to 
the clinic for processing immediately after the deadline. 

Important Instructions for Completing the Forms: 

• If you are registering your child for the flu vaccination, please ensure their identity 
document details are filled out clearly. This includes their Hong Kong Birth Certificate 
(HKBC) or Hong Kong Identity Card (HKID) number, along with the date of issue. 

• If your child does not have an HKBC or HKID, please provide a copy of an alternative 
identity document, such as their passport and visa. 

• You are not required to submit your child’s immunization record for this vaccine. 

Time and Location of the flu vaccine:  

• GLT from 2:30 pm to 4:30 pm on 24 March 2025 

Please note that this will impact on the school bus schedule for the return journey. Kindly 
make your own arrangements for transportation home. 

 

Thank you for your attention and cooperation. 

If you have any further enquiries, please feel free to contact the school nurse.  

 

Best Regards  

Leanne Lin  

School Nurse  

nurse@kgv.edu.hk  
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